
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, AUGUST 25, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT WAS RATHER INTERESTING THAT ON FRIDAY MORNING I RECEIVED EMAILS FROM THE 

BOOTH BROTHERS AND LEGACY FIVE; BOTH ANNOUNCING THE RELEASE OF NEW CD’S. 

WE, OF COURSE, HAVE THE BOOTH BROTHERS SCHEDULED FOR A SEPTEMBER 19 

CONCERT AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH SCHOOL. WHICH MEANS, WE WILL PROBABLY ENJOY 

HEARING A NUMBER OF THE SONGS FROM THE NEW CD. AND THEN IN OCTOBER, THOSE 

TRAVELING WITH US TO MACKINAC ISLAND WILL ENJOY TWO CONCERTS WITH LEGACY 

FIVE. AGAIN, WE’LL PROBABLY ENJOY HEARING A NUMBER OF THE NEW SONGS FROM 

THAT NEW CD. IT’S NOT THAT I DON’T ENJOY HEARING THE OLD SONGS BUT NEW IS 

ALWAYS WELCOME.  

THINKING ABOUT THE TIMING OF THESE NEW RELEASES, I GUESS I SHOULDN’T BE 

SURPRISED. MOST OF THE GROUPS TRY TO HAVE SOMETHING NEW IN TIME FOR THE 

NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION. WE’LL BE TRAVELING THERE IN JUST ONE MONTH. 

AND, AS OF FRIDAY, WE STILL HAVE ROOM FOR 4 MORE PEOPLE TO GO WITH US. THE 

TICKETS TO THE CONVENTION ARRIVED ON FRIDAY. FOR COMPLETE INFORMATION VISIT 

US ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. 

ONE WEEK FROM TODAY IS THE BEGINNING OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. I HOPE 

TO HEAR FROM YOU THIS YEAR. THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER 

SUPPORTED. YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


